

Dear Matthew,

Thank you for notifying the Neighbourhood Forum of the application to install dormer windows.

The Forum objects to the proposed introduction of dormer windows. They are not in accordance with the Conservation Area and would be harmful to the streetscape.

We are also greatly concerned by the excessive and obtrusive light pollution emanating from the new rear garden office at 7 Rosecroft Avenue.

Kind regards,

Nancy Mayo

Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum

REDINGTON FROGNAL
NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice <a href="here">here</a> which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.